Buses will be replacing
a humber of train services

Hutt Valley Line

Buses will be replacing some evening trains on the Hutt Valley Line between Wellington and Upper Hutt on Sunday 16
December to Wednesday 19 December. More information about the Hutt Valley line traction pole upgrade project work that
will be underway can be found on the Hutt Valley Traction Upgrade project - 2021 page on the Metlink website.

NOTE: Manor Park will be serviced by a shuttle picking up and dropping off passengers between Silverstream and Manor Park.
Shuttle services will depart Manor Park earlier than the regular train timetable to meet services at Silverstream.

WHEN: Sunday 16 December — Wednesday 19 December 2018
e WHERE: Between Wellington and Upper Hutt
TO WELLINGTON TO UPPER HUTT
SUNDAY 16 DECEMBER 2018 SUNDAY 16 DECEMBER 2018

Upper Hutt Wellington
Wallaceville Ngauranga
Trentham Petone
Heretaunga Ava
Silverstream Woburn

Manor Park shuttle to 6.42 Waterloo
Silverstream ' Epuni

Pomare 6.44 Naenae
Taita 6.46 Wingate
Wingate 6.49 Taita
Naenae 6.51 Pomare
Epuni 6.53 Manor Park shuttle to
Waterloo 6.55 Silverstream
Woburn 6.58 Silverstream
Ava 7.01 Heretaunga
Petone 7.03 Trentham
Ngauranga 7.09 Wallaceville
Wellington 7.15 Upper Hutt

TO WELLINGTON TO UPPER HUTT
MONDAY 17 - WEDNESDAY 19 DECEMBER 2018 MONDAY 17 - WEDNESDAY 19 DECEMBER 2018

Upper Hutt Wellington
Wallaceville Ngauranga
Trentham Petone
Heretaunga Ava
Silverstream Woburn
Manor Park shuttle to Waterloo
Silverstream ’ Epuni
Pomare Naenae
Taita Wingate
Wingate Taita
Naenae Pomare
Epuni Manor Park shuttle to
Waterloo Silverstream
Woburn Silverstream
Ava Heretaunga
Petone Trentham
Ngauranga Wallaceville
Wellington Upper Hutt

Buses replacing trains

l ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

e Cycles other than folding cycles, will not be carried on the buses replacing trains.
e |f you have additional mobility needs please talk to the on board staff or contact the Metlink Call Centre to plan your trip.

e All folded prams can be carried on board the bus replacement services when stored in the luggage areas, non-foldable prams may
not be able to be carried on all bus replacements, please talk to on-board staff when boarding.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. Visit www.metlink.org.nz/service-updates for more information.
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